
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

        

Love and Serve 
“In everything I did, I showed you that by this kind of hard work we 
must help the weak, remembering the words the Lord Jesus himself 
said: ‘It is more blessed to give than to receive.’  Acts 20:35
    Luke 10:27 

           
                               

 

Calendar for the next Week 
Monday 27th Nov: Staff Training Day  
Tuesday 28th Nov: breakfast & after-school clubs, Cello Lessons 
Wednesday 29th Nov: breakfast & after-school clubs, Class 1 
Let’s Learn Together, Keyboard & Violin lessons  
Thursday 30th Nov: breakfast & after-school clubs, Forest Schools 
Friday 1st Dec: breakfast & after-school club 

Fri – 24th Nov 

Good Work Awards 

Star of the Week 
Class 1 – MiMi 
Class 2 - Hugo 
Class 3 – Sofia 
Class 4 – David 

 

Excellent English 
Class 1 – Violet 

Class 3 - Grayson 
Class 4 – Ruby 

Marvellous Maths 
Class 1 – Ethan 
Class 2 - Carys 
Class 3 - Bertie 
Class 4 – Theo 

 
Fantastic Foundation 

Class 1 – Bobby.F 
 Class 3 - Carter 
Class 4 – Jack 

 

Well done to the Yellow House who 
collected the most house points this 

week. 

Dinner menu for next week 
Tuesday: Pasta with Cheese, Chocolate Brownie 
Wednesday: Roast Chicken Dinner, Jelly & Chocolate Mousse 
Thursday: Sausages & Beans, Oat Cookie 
Friday: Fish Star & Chips, Sponge & Custard 
Alternative options of Jacket Potato and sandwiches are available 
every day. Please can Class 1 parents let the office or class teacher 
know if your child would like an alternative option.  
Please can we remind you that we are a NUT FREE school. 

Diary Dates 
Monday 27th November – Teacher Training Day 
Friday 1st December – House Group Advent afternoon 
Thursday 7th December – Christmas Jumper Day 
Thursday 7th December – Class 1&2 craft afternoon with parents 
Wednesday 13th December – Christmas Production (In the evening 
at the Orangery) 
Sunday 17th December – Parish Carol Service (see below item) 
Tuesday 19th December – Cello & Violin Concert (after school).  
You are ALL warmly invited to attend a performance by our cello & 
violin students straight after school on this day. 
Wednesday 20th December – Christmas Dinner for Children 
Wednesday 20th December – School Carol Service (after school) 
Thursday 21st December – Class Christmas Parties 
Friday 22nd December – Last day of term 

Ryedale Food Bank 
On Tuesday a group of Children visited the Ryedale Community 
Foodbank in support of their courageous advocacy project. It was a 
great experience for the children, they were able to find out more 
about the work of the Foodbank and to pack a box of food for one of 
their clients. Thank you to Sue at the Foodbank who then visited 
school in the afternoon to talk about their work with the rest of the 
school.  

Church Carol Service 
We have been invited once again to take part in the Parish Carol 
Service at Settrington All Saints’ Church. This is on Sunday 17th Dec 
at 3pm and so you would be responsible for your own child during 
this time. We urgently need to know if your child is able to take 
part so that we can arrange a rehearsal with them in school and 
confirm details with the Church.  

MISSING! We are still missing 
a ‘Smiggle’ packed-lunch box. 
Please check at home for this, 
it is quite distinct! Also, please 
check for uniform that may 
belong to other children! 

Time Capsule Burial 
Some of the children visited 
the Wesley Centre in Malton 
to witness the burial of a time 
capsule in which many of our 
own drawings and letters are 
contained. The capsule will be 
dug back up in 100 years!  

Class 1 Staff Change 
We wanted to let you know that Mrs Smeaton will be leaving us at 
the end of the Autumn Term, moving on to new and exciting 
ventures with York St.John University. She has been a fantastic part 
of the Settrington team for the last 12 months. We are grateful for 
everything she has done and we will miss her. We wish her all the 
very best for the future. Mrs Hind will now be the full time Class 1 
Teacher. I am sure you will all join us in wishing Mrs Smeaton lots of 
luck for the future and hope she will keep in touch!  

Please remember that this Monday 27th November is a staff 
training day so school will be closed for the children. 

           
                               

 


